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From: Linda

Sent: 16 May 2018 17:15

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: proposed crossing of railway over A21 near Robertsbridge
Linda Jeal

Sent from my iPhone

On 16 May 2018, at 17:02, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Jeal,
Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.

Many thanks
Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: Linda [mailto

Sent: 16 May 2018 16:58

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: proposed crossing of railway over A21 near Robertsbridge

| object strongly to the proposal as there are enough issues with the flow of traffic along the A21 as
it is with frequent hold ups and heavy traffic. The road leading up to the proposed junction and
beyond is single carriageway. A hold up would lead to a back up of traffic to the roundabout with
the potential of traffic held up on the island.

I have used the A21 to travel to work for many years and | am convinced that any obstruction such
as a rail crossing would make the situation far worse, particularly on a Bank Holiday and on
weekends during the summer.

Although | understand that extending the line could be of benefit and a feature that could enhance
the provision of a leisure activity — in my view finding an alternative to a crossing with gates on the
very busy A21 is essential. Motorists would have every right to object strongly to the proposal. They
face enough problems on the road already.

Linda Jeal
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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